
 

Learning packs provided by twinkl 

for week beginning 6th July 

Another busy week in school.  We have been learning about money in our maths and our 

literacy has been about mini-beasts.  The children have been very excited looking for them 

in the playground.  We have learned lots of amazing facts about ladybirds. 

  Here is the link to the new twinkl topic based daily activities that you many want to try.   

The new resource is for all ages. 

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/home-learning-hub/2020-06-15 

There is a drop-down bar to access the days of the week.   You will also note there is a choice of 

ages, so make sure you are on the correct level of work for your child.  Some of the activities link to 

the BBC bitesize too.   

Also remember to keep looking at Top Marks and Primary resources for resources for all subjects. 

Maths:  Refer to the three-week letter on the website to see what the children can do over the next 

three weeks. 

 ncetm:  You need to subscribe, but it is free and there are daily videos if you click on 

Teaching Maths during school closure  

  nrich   

Literacy:  Refer to the three-week letter on the website to see what the children can do over the next 

three weeks 

 https://www.literacyshed.com/the-ks1-shed.html  

 https://literacytrust.org.uk/free-resources/   

 

Take care and stay safe. 

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/home-learning-hub/2020-06-15
https://www.literacyshed.com/the-ks1-shed.html
https://literacytrust.org.uk/free-resources/


Miss Pennock 


